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accomplished test pilots, Tex Johnston flew the first US jet airplanes and, in a
career spanning the 1930s through the 1970s, helped create the jet age at such
pioneering aersospace companies as Bell Aircraft and Boeing.
Technology and the Air Force Jacob Neufeld 2009-06-01 Proceedings of a symposium
co-sponsored by the Air Force Historical Foundation and the Air Force History and
Museums Program. The symposium covered relevant Air Force technologies ranging
from the turbo-jet revolution of the 1930s to the stealth revolution of the 1990s.
Illustrations.
Warbirds John C. Fredriksen 1999 Warbirds pays special attention to the aircraft
of America's Golden Age, 1919-1939, and the breakthrough technological
developments of that era. Warbirds offers more than 300 A-Z entries of the
aircraft of America's Golden Age. Each entry includes a photograph of the
warplane, service dates, manufacturer, records set, engineering and performance
history, technical innovations, and even operational problems. To help enthusiasts
and researchers, the guide cites the very latest books and periodical literature
in its two extensive bibliographies. It also lists aviation museums, airplane
magazines, and sources of photographs. Each entry includes a photograph of the
warplane, service dates, manufacturer, records set, engineering and performance
history, technical innovations, and even operational problems
The Role of the Fighter & Bomber Christopher Chant 1999-08 Drawings, photographs,
and text describe a variety of fighter and bomber planes, both U.S. and foreign,
including Japan's Kawasaki fighters, the Lockheed F-104, Russia's MiGs, Sweden's
Saab fighters, German Junkers, and Britain's Harrier.
B-52 Stratofortress Robert F. Dorr 2000-04-25 An icon of the Cold War, Boeing's
mighty B-52 is undoubtedly one of the most famous jet bombers ever built, having
served now for almost 40 years. This book details the full B-52 story, with
squadron histories and full technical specifications.
Avoiding Armageddon Walter Sierra 2018-05-30 There is no available information at
this time. Author will provide once available.
Air Transportation Robert M. Kane 2003 The current conditions of the Air Transport
industry, as well as expectations for the future, are presented in sections
covering the historical and present status of air transportation, regulation and
administration of air transportation, air carrier aircraft (Boeing, McDonnell
Douglas, Lockheed Martin, Airbus, and National Aero-space), and general aviation.
The final legislation of the General Aviation Revitalization Act (1994) is
presented in a new chapter. The included disk contains a DOS-based summary of the
chapters. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Military Aircraft of the Cold War Jim Winchester 2012 This is a fact-packed guide
to more than 100 of the finest aircraft in service between 1945 and 1980.

The Observer's Basic Military Aircraft Directory Gordon Swanborough 1974
War in Peace Ashley Brown 1985 Covers all of the more famous as well as the lesser
post-World War II conflicts, from guerrilla struggles to clashes between states.
B-52 Stratofortress Bill Yenne 2018-02-20 The B-52 is the longest serving and most
versatile of the United States Air Force's combat aircraft. The Stratofortress
entered active service in 1955 and is scheduled to continue as part of the air
force's inventory through 2040. The jet-powered bomber was a mainstay of America's
Cold War nuclear-deterrent strategy, providing air power that balanced the land
and sea military forces. The massive plane also served as the launch platform for
the experimental X-15 hypersonic rocket aircraft. Due to its versatility as an
aircraft, the B-52 has seen combat service in all of America's military conflicts
since it came on active duty: Vietnam, the first and second Gulf wars, and the War
in Afghanistan. B-52 Stratofortress also covers every aspect of the aircraft's
development, manufacture, and modification. These technical details set the stage
for its military service, starting with its role as a nuclear bomber in the Cold
War even though only conventional weapons have been used during its combat duty.
The airplane’s service in key campaigns in Vietnam is covered, followed by the
quieter years after it. The B-52 returned to prominence in the Gulf Wars and
Afghanistan, taking part in massive bombing campaigns in both conflicts. Finally,
the book ends with the constant upgrades that will keep the B-52 an integral part
of U.S. airpower for decades to come.
United States Strategic Bombers 1945 - 2012 Stuart Slade 2012-05-01 A definitive
resource from Defense Lion Publications detailing the evolution of the United
States Strategic Bomber inventory; from the Boeing B-29 Superfortress in World War
II through the B-2 Stealth Bomber. Remastered archival documents from the U.S Air
Force with design characteristics are also included for each aircraft with
authoritative original text that places each one in the context of the development
of aviation technology and world history. A look at the future for the next
generation of United States Bomber is also discussed in detail. This is an
authoritative resource for military historians, aviation buffs or for anyone
looking for insight into the bombers that changed the world.
The Airplane John David Anderson 2002 A history of the technical development of
the aeroplane, commissioned to celebrate the 100th anniversary of powered flight.
In each chronological period covered, the various aspects of the synthesis of
aerodynamics, propulsion, flight dynamics, and structure is described and
evaluated.
Progress in Aircraft Design Since 1903 Langley Research Center 1976
Tex Johnston A. M. "Tex" Johnston 2000-12-17 One of America's most daring and
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Providing hours of entertaining reading for nostalgic enthusiasts and general
readers, each aircraft is covered in fantastic detail.
From Archangel to Senior Crown Peter W. Merlin 2008 The Lockheed Blackbirds hold a
unique place in the development of aeronautics. In their day, the A-12, YF-12,
M-21, D-21, and SR-71 variants outperformed all other jet airplanes in terms of
altitude and speed. Now retired, they remain the only production aircraft capable
of sustained Mach 3 cruise and operational altitudes above 80,000 feet.This is the
first book to address the technical aspects of these incredible aircraft. The
author describes the design evolution of the Blackbird, from the Archangel to the
Senior Crown (the Air Force's SR-71.) He describes in detail the construction and
materials challenges faced by Lockheed, as well as the Blackbird's performance
characteristics and capabilities.A NASA historian, the author describes NASA's
role in using the aircraft as a flying laboratory to collect data on materials,
structures, loads, heating, aerodynamics, and performance for high-speed aircraft.
The reader will benefit from the technical and programmatic lessons learned.This
volume was produced in cooperation with the National Aeronautics and Space
Administration.
Canadian Warplanes Harold A. Skaarup 2009-11 This aviation handbook is designed to
be used as a quick reference to the classic military heritage aircraft that have
been flown by members of the Canadian Air Force, Royal Canadian Air Force, Royal
Canadian Navy, Canadian Army and the present-day Canadian Forces. The interested
reader will find useful information and a few technical details on most of the
military aircraft that have been in service with active Canadian squadrons both at
home and overseas. 100 selected photographs have been included to illustrate a few
of the major examples in addition to the serial numbers assigned to Canadian
service aircraft. For those who like to actually see the aircraft concerned,
aviation museum locations, addresses and contact phone numbers have been included,
along with a list of aircraft held in each museum's current inventory or on
display as gate guardians throughout Canada and overseas. The aircraft presented
in this edition are listed alphabetically by manufacturer, number and type.
Although many of Canada's heritage warplanes have completely disappeared, a few
have been carefully collected, restored and preserved, and some have even been
restored to flying condition. This guide-book should help you to find and view
Canada's Warplane survivors.
The Power for Flight Jeremy R. Kinney 2018-02-15 The NACA and aircraft propulsion,
1915-1958 -- NASA gets to work, 1958-1975 -- The shift toward commercial aviation,
1966-1975 -- The quest for propulsive efficiency, 1976-1989 -- Propulsion control
enters the computer era, 1976-1998 -- Transiting to a new century, 1990-2008 -Toward the future
Hypersonic Missile Nonproliferation Richard H. Speier 2017-09-27 This report
examines the implications of the proliferation of hypersonic missiles and possible
measures to hinder it. This report first explores some of the potential strategic
implications of the proliferation of hypersonic missile technology beyond the
three major powers, the United States, Russia, and China. It then examines the
process of such proliferation. And finally, it discusses possible means for
hindering such proliferation.
United States Military Aircraft Since 1909 Gordon Swanborough 1989 Provides
information on the history and development of U.S. military aircraft, including
fighters, bombers, transport planes, reconnaissance planes, and helicopters
Quest for Performance National Aeronautics Administration 2014-11-05 More than 75
years have passed since the Wright brothers' historic first flight of a powered,
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heavier-than-air aircraft at Kitty Hawk, North Carolina, on December 17, 1903.
During this relatively brief period, the airplane has developed from a useless
freak to a highly significant force in modern society. The transformation of the
airplane during this period must be ranked as one of the great engineering
accomplishments of all time. The magnitude of the achievement is emphasized by the
nature of the vehicle and the rigorous requirements for precise design of every
element. In no other type of machine, with the possible exception of space
vehicles, do the often conflicting requirements of performance, safety,
reliability, and economic viability place such a high premium on detailed design
optimization, based on quantitative data and analysis. This volume traces the
technical development of the airplane from a curiosity at the beginning of World
War I to the highly useful machine of today. Included are significant aircraft
that incorporated important technical innovations and served to shape the future
course of aeronautical development, as well as aircraft that represented the state
of the art of aeronautical technology in a particular time frame or that were very
popular and produced in great numbers. In order to reduce the scope of material
under consideration, primary emphasis has been placed on aircraft originating in
the United States. No adverse reflection on the quality of the many fine foreign
designs developed over the years is intended by their exclusion. The aircraft
described certainly do not include all the significant types designed in the time
period 1914-80, but they do illustrate the primary features of the technical
evolution of the airplane. If the reader's favorite aircraft is not included, the
reference lists at the end of this volume include publications that catalog data
and photographs for a wide variety of aircraft. The discussion is related
primarily to aircraft configuration evolution and associated aerodynamic
characteristics and, to a lesser extent, to developments in aircraft construction
and propulsion. The material is presented in a manner designed to appeal to the
nontechnical reader who is interested in the evolution of the airplane, as well as
to students of aeronautical engineering or others with an aeronautical background.
The use of engineering terminology has been kept at a minimum, consistent with
accuracy and the intent of the text; where unavoidable, suitable physical
explanations have been included.
Splendid Vision, Unswerving Purpose Helen Kavanaugh-Jones 2002 This volume
explores the nature of civil war in the modern world and in historical
perspective. Civil wars represent the principal form of armed conflict since the
end of the Second World War, and certainly in the contemporary era. The nature and
impact of civil wars suggests that these conflicts reflect and are also a driving
force for major societal change. In this sense, "Understanding Civil War:
Continuity and Change in Intrastate Conflict" argues that the nature of civil war
is not fundamentally changing in nature. The book includes a thorough
consideration of patterns and types of intrastate conflict and debates relating to
the causes, impact, and changing nature of war. A key focus is on the political
and social driving forces of such conflict and its societal meanings, significance
and consequences. The author also explores methodological and epistemological
challenges related to studying and understanding intrastate war. A range of
questions and debates are addressed. What is the current knowledge regarding the
causes and nature of armed intrastate conflict? Is it possible to produce general,
cross-national theories on civil war which have broad explanatory relevance? Is
the concept of civil wars empirically meaningful in an era of globalization and
transnational war? Has intrastate conflict fundamentally changed in nature? Are
there historical patterns in different types of intrastate conflict? What are the
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most interesting methodological trends and debates in the study of armed
intrastate conflict? How are narratives about the causes and nature of civil wars
constructed around ideas such as ethnic conflict, separatist conflict and resource
conflict? This book will be of much interest to students of civil wars, intrastate
conflict, security studies and IR in general.
U.S. Bombers, B1-B70 Lloyd S. Jones 1962 Beskriver kort amerikanske bombefly og
bombeflyprojekter samt enkelte missiler fra perioden 1928 - 1962.
Setup Earl H. Tilford 2013-07
B-1B Mike Spick 1986-01-01 Traces the development of the controversial B-1 bomber,
describes its specifications and capabilities and discusses the aircraft's role in
U.S. strategic planning
Missile Guidance and Control Systems George M. Siouris 2006-05-07 Airborne Vehicle
Guidance and Control Systems is a broad and wide- angled engineering and
technological area for research, and continues to be important not only in
military defense systems but also in industrial process control and in commercial
transportation networks such as various Global Positioning Systems (GPS). The book
fills a long-standing gap in the literature. The author is retired from the Air
Force Institute and received the Air Force's Outstanding Civilian Career Service
Award.
The Development of Strategic Air Command, 1946-1981 J. C. Hopkins 1982
The Encyclopedia of Aviation Paul Beaver 1986
USAF Aircraft of Today Nico Sgarlato 1978 Text, photographs, and detailed drawings
catalog the aircraft of the Air Force today from the aging crafts in second-line
service to the most recent additions.
Defenders 1989-05 A reference guide to the aircraft, giving for each its role,
performance, weaponry, and avionics
Weapons and Warfare: From Ancient and Medieval Times to the 21st Century [2
volumes] Spencer C. Tucker 2020-03-26 This work covers major weapons throughout
human history, beginning with clubs and maces; through crossbows, swords, and
gunpowder; up to the hypersonic railgun, lasers, and robotic weapons under
development today. Weapons and Warfare is designed to provide students with a
comprehensive and highly informative overview of weapons and their impact on the
course of human history. In addition to providing basic factual information, this
encyclopedia will delve into the greater historical context and significance of
each weapon. The chronological organization by time period will enable readers to
fully understand the evolution of weapons throughout history. The work begins with
a foreword by a top scholar and a detailed introductory essay by the editor that
provides an illuminating historical overview of weapons. It then offers entries on
more than 650 individual weapons systems. Each entry has sources for further
reading. The weapons are presented alphabetically within six time periods, ranging
from the prehistoric and ancient periods to the contemporary period. Each period
has its own introduction that treats the major trends occurring in that era. In
addition, 50 sidebars offer fascinating facts on various weapons. Numerous
illustrations throughout the text are also included. Includes an informative
foreword on the impact of weapons on tactics by distinguished historian British
Army Major General Mungo Melvin (Retired) Offers individual introductory essays to
each of the six chronological sections of the book Provides concise studies,
written distinguished military historians, of more than 650 important weapons
systems Features 50 sidebars that supply interesting insights related to the
employment of various weapons
Bombers
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Development of the B-52 Lori S. Hawthorne-Tagg 2004
Boeing B-52 Walter Boyne 1994 Conceived in 1948, first flown in 1952 and projected
still to be in front-line service in the 21st century, the Boeing B-52
Stratofortress is one of the most extraordinary aircraft in history. Here is the
book to do justice to the story of the development and operational career of this
legendary bomber. The book features a comprehensive history of the development of
the U.S. heavy bomber, and intensive discussion of the Boeing B-47 and its effect
upon the B-52 design, and perhaps more important than either of these today, the
enormous number of modifications and changes which have kept the aircraft viable.
The important contributions of the Strategic Air Command, with its concepts of the
dedicated crew, rigorous training and ceaseless evaluation is well covered, and
special attention is given to the B-52's role in the Vietnamese conflict. The book
is reinforced with over 200 photographs and drawings, and includes a comprehensive
set of appendices. The material for the book was derived almost entirely from the
primary sources--the men who designed, built, flew, maintained and improved them
and the documents created at the time. The author, a former B-52 and B-47 pilot
himself, conveys the spirit of the B-52--the men and the missions behind the
hardware, as well as a superbly detailed analysis of the aircraft itself.
Inside the Cold War Chris Adams 2004-12-01 General Adams reflects on his
experiences in the cold war, during which he served in both manned bombers and
missile silos. He tells stories of famous and not-so-famous cold warriors,
including some from the US Navy. Some stories are humorous; some stories are
tragic. Having traveled extensively in Russia and some former Soviet Union states
after retirement, General Adams tells us about his former adversaries, the Soviet
cold warriors. In the process, he leaves no doubt about his respect for all who
served so valiantly in the "strategic triad"-- the strategic command, the ICBM
force, and the submarine Navy.
"Just Dummies" John Clearwater 2006 The Canadian government's 1983 decision to
allow U.S. cruise missile testing in this country resulted in intense political
fallout. The controversial program was kept quiet for as long as possible, but
when key secrets were leaked, the powers that be faced harsh criticism from
activists, opposition parties, Washington, and the Canadian public. Using recently
declassified documents from the highest levels of government, political insider
John Clearwater asserts that both Trudeau and Mulroney viewed the cruise missile
program as essential to maintaining good relations with the United States. In this
highly charged, uncompromising analysis, Clearwater contends that cabinet made
important decisions based on relatively little information and took major steps to
maintain the secrecy surrounding the testing in an attempt to prevent the public
from mounting an effective opposition. Just Dummies is a finely crafted and
unflinching examination of the politics and history of cruise missile testing in
Canada. Clearwater's insider expertise, backed up with military and political
documents from both Canada and the United States, provides readers with a unique
perspective on this highly contentious issue.
The B-52 Stratofortress Meg Greene 2002-12-15 Discusses history of the B-52
Stratofortress warplane and its use in the military campaigns in Afghanistan after
the September 11, 2001, terrorist attacks.
Encyclopedia of Modern U.S. Military Weapons Timothy M. Laur 1998-07-01 Covers the
weapons, vehicles, equipment, and systems used by the United States military
Airplane Stability and Control Malcolm J. Abzug 2002-09-23 From the early machines
to today's sophisticated aircraft, stability and control have always been crucial
considerations. In this second edition, Abzug and Larrabee again forge through the
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history of aviation technologies to present an informal history of the
personalities and the events, the art and the science of airplane stability and
control. The book includes never-before-available impressions of those active in
the field, from pre-Wright brothers airplane and glider builders through to
contemporary aircraft designers. Arranged thematically, the book deals with early
developments, research centers, the effects of power on stability and control, the
discovery of inertial coupling, the challenge of stealth aerodynamics, a look
toward the future, and much more. It is profusely illustrated with photographs and
figures, and includes brief biographies of noted stability and control figures
along with a core bibliography. Professionals, students, and aviation enthusiasts
alike will appreciate this readable history of airplane stability and control.
Boeing Michael John Haddrick Taylor 1982 Samlet beskrivelse af Boeing omfattende
selskabets grundlæggelse, udvikling og omfattende flyproduktion.
The Dakota Hunter Hans Wiesman 2015-03-19 A tale of a lifelong passion for a WWII
aircraft that changed the author’s life: “It is almost like an adventure novel
except it is true” (Air Classics). This book tells the story of a Dutch boy who
grew up during the 1950s in postwar Borneo, where he had frequent encounters with
an airplane, the Douglas DC-3, a.k.a. the C-47 Skytrain or Dakota, of World War II
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fame. For a young boy living in a remote jungle community, the aircraft reached
the proportions of a romantic icon as the essential lifeline to a bigger world for
him, the beginning of a special bond. In 1957, his family left the island and all
its residual wreckage of World War II, and he attended college in The Hague. After
graduation, he started a career as a corporate executive—and met the aircraft
again during business trips to the Americas. His childhood passion for the Dakota
flared up anew, and the fascination pulled like a magnet. As if predestined, or
maybe just looking for an excuse to come closer, he began a business to salvage
and convert Dakota parts, which meant first of all finding them. As the demand for
these war relic parts and cockpits soared, he began to travel the world to track
down surplus, crashed, or derelict Dakotas. He ventured deeper and deeper into
remote mountains, jungles, savannas, and the seas where the planes are found,
usually as ghostly wrecks but sometimes still in full commercial operation. In
hunting the mythical Dakota, he often encountered intimidating or dicey situations
in countries plagued by wars or revolts, others by arms and narcotics trafficking,
warlords, and conmen. The stories of these expeditions take the reader to some of
the remotest spots in the world, but once there, one is often greeted by the
comfort of what was once the West’s apex in transportation—however now haunted by
the courageous airmen of the past.
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